DIOCESE OF HEXHAM AND NEWCASTLE





10 November 2015

Mrs Ruth Whyte St Joseph's Primary School Low Grange Avenue Billingham Stockton TS23 3NN

Dear Ruth

I am in receipt of Denominational Inspection Report (Section 48) on The Catholic Life of the School and Religious Education.

I note the comments of the inspector and the Summary of Findings for St Joseph's in particular that it is an inclusive community where everyone is welcomed and valued and prayer is central to the life of the school.

I take this opportunity to thank you, and through you, thank the whole school community, governors and staff for their commitment to Catholic education.

May the school go from strength to strength.

Yours sincerely

★ Rt Rev Séamus Cunningham
Bishop of Hexham and Newcastle